COPY.
Elopd's Register of Shipping,

71, Fenchurch Street, E.C, 3,

6th November, 1051.

Dear Sirs,

With reference to your report No.7427 on the
steamer "ARGONAUTA" I have to scquaint you that I am in
reooiytA of a letter from Messrs. The Anglo~8axon Petroleunm
U0+ 14 in which they state that this vessel was handed
over to the new Owners - Messrs. Fukushima Denkichi, of
Osaka - on the idmstant for breaking up purposes, and
I shall be glad 1f you will By sordingly and
advise me immediately the work of demolition is commensed.

I am, Dear Sirs,
Yours falthfully,

pro Secoretary.

The Surveyors,
KORE .

D)

© 2021

Lloyd's Register
RUAITRR



